Marine View Heights Inc. PO Box 1745 Moses Lake WA 98837

March 31, 1994

Subject: Formal Complaint submitted by Homeowners Association

Steve McClellan Secretary WUTC

Dear Mr. McClellan,

We received the formal complaint from your office. Thank you for passing it on. We plan to respond to it as soon as possible. We received it on March 18, 1994 the postmark on it was for March 15, 1994. We would therefore request your office to please extend the time requirement to April 8, 1994 so we could address this in a professional manner.

Jerald H Lease System Manager

Thank You,

Certified Water Operator